

September 24, 2025

Re: Alberta Teachers' Association and Government of Alberta Negotiations

Dear Livingstone Range School Division Community,

Today the Government of Alberta Teachers' Employer Bargaining Association (TEBA) announced that a Memorandum of Agreement has been reached with the Alberta Teachers' Association (ATA). Members of the ATA will now vote on accepting or rejecting the negotiated contract and will announce the results no later than October 1, 2025. If the ATA accepts the agreement, no job action will be taken. The ATA continues to be in a position to strike as of October 6. However, this is a positive step to avoid job action and keep students in school.

Visit www.lrsd.ca/our-division/labour-relations for the latest details.

Sincerely,

Sean Beaton Superintendent